
Hey, 

I just want to drop a line in support of fellow farmers who live in Redwood Valley and want the zoning changed on 

their land to allow for legal cultivation. This is a perfect example of a group of individuals who want to do the right 

thing and abide by the laws of the state and county, and are seeking a path forward to do so. Small farms like these 

are what make Mendocino Cannabis legendary. So go ahead and allow the changes, or at least know that it is 

supported by other farmers when making decisions. Thanks for all your hard work and dedication to making our 

county unique and wonderful. 

Eileen Russell 

Livingston Organics 

 


